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Janneka L. Guise 
Acting Head, Architecture/Fine Arts & Music Libraries 

University of Manitoba 
Winnipeg, MB R3T 2N2 

 
April 25, 2013 
 
Kathleen McMorrow 
Head, Music Library 
University of Toronto 
80 Queen’s Park Cres 
Toronto, ON M5S 2C5 
 
Dear Kathleen: 
 
I offer congratulations on your retirement, on behalf of the Canadian Association of Music 
Libraries, Archives and Documentation Centres!  The CAML Board and membership would like 
to thank you for your many years of service to CAML, especially your many years as Editor of 
the CAML Newsletter.  Your knowledge and leadership have guided and inspired music 
librarians and music researchers across Canada and the world.  We were delighted to recognize 
your many achievements by presenting you with the Helmut Kallmann Award in 2006. You have 
inspired many of us to become music librarians, and have freely given of your time and 
expertise. I am sure that you will be missed at the University of Toronto’s Music Library, and 
hope that you will continue as a CAML member and a participant in the work of the Association. 
 
Warm regards, 
 
 
 
 
Jan Guise 
President, CAML 


